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CORRESPONDENCE 
¡4/1 5/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 02848-2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tuesday, April 15, 2025 4:55 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Thank You regarding #20240032 

Good afternoon, 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20240032. Thank you! 

Hannah E. Branum 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

- Original Message-
From: Kathy Stokes <kitkatstokes@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 4:53 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Thank You regarding #20240032 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Sent from my iPhone 
Dear Commissioner Clark, 

I want to thank you and the other Commissioners for denying the wastewater certificate to Environmental Utilities. It is 
such a relief to know that you all took our thoughts and concerns to heart. It was evident that you were listening and 
observing closely to all at the hearings. Thank you for your wise decision and seeing clearly how it would negatively 
affect us all and our island. Forever grateful to you! 

Sincerely , 
Kathleen Stokes 
8892 Gulf Street 
( Little Gasparilla Island 
Placida , Fl. 33946 
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